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Where do you want  
new public trash cans? 
In 2025, the City will add 60 new public trash cans 

throughout NW Portland.  

This will increase the total number of City-

provided and serviced trash cans in 

Northwest Portland to over 100.   

Cans can be placed on public sidewalks, 

including near businesses, schools, and 

intersections. (They cannot be placed in 

parking lots or other private property.)  

The cans will display artwork by local artists, 

chosen in partnership with local arts 

groups.    

 

 

Do you live or work in NW Portland?  

We want to hear from you by March 31, 2025! 

Contact Jeremy Basurto at jeremy.basurto@portlandoregon.gov or (503) 823-8468. 

Learn more at www.portland.gov/nw-public-trash-cans 
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Map of area where new public trash cans will be added: 
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